
 
 

Summer Law Institute 
July 20 – 27, 2024 

 
Sponsors:        Funded by: 
Louisville Bar Association (LBA)      Louisville Bar Foundation (LBF) 
UofL Brandeis School of Law 
Bellarmine University 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the Louisville Bar Association's Summer Law Institute (SLI)! 
 
The SLI is a day program open to high school students with an interest in law. The program will begin on 
Saturday, July 20 and conclude on Saturday, July 27, 2024 (no session on Sunday, July 21). Below is the tentative 
schedule for this year’s program. All sessions will be held at the Louisville Bar Center (600 W. Main St., Ste. 110) 
except for Saturday, July 27 (location TBD). 
 

• Saturday, July 20    8:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
• Monday, July 22 – Wednesday, July 24  1:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
• Thursday, July 25 – Friday, July 26  8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
• Saturday, July 27    9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

 
APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS: 
 

• The SLI is only open to high school students (9th-12th grade). Students are required to attend all dates 
Saturday, July 20 and Monday, July 22 – Saturday, July 27. Tuition is $200 (scholarships available).  

 
All students wishing to attend must complete and sign the following forms. 
 
Application Checklist: 

o Form A – Student Application (Be sure to answer the essay questions on page 2) 
o Form B – Scholarship Application (if needed) 
o Form C – Teacher/Counselor Recommendation 

 
Scholarships & Tuition:  A limited number of scholarships are available based on demonstrated financial need. 
Only students intending to apply for a scholarship need to complete Form B. Because the SLI is funded by the 
Louisville Bar Foundation, tuition is only $200 per student and is due upon acceptance. 
 
Application Deadline: All application materials must be received by Friday, June 7, 2024.  Send completed 
applications to mmotley@loubar.org or the LBA, 600 W. Main St., Ste. 110, Louisville, KY  40202. 
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